
Saranac Community Schools 

Board of Education 

Special Meeting 

 

A special meeting of the Saranac Community Schools Board of Education was held on 

Monday, December 9, 2013 in the Library, Saranac Jr/Sr High School, 150 Pleasant 

Street, Saranac, MI. 

 

Board President, Steve LaWarre called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Denny, Hawkins, LaWarre and Tutak-Hill. 

Absent:  Adgate, Coulson, and Lauer. 

 

Brent Denny was appointed Secretary Pro-Tem in the absence of Secretary, Andrea 

Adgate. 

 

Steve LaWarre led in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

STUDENT HEARING:  The parent and student requested a closed hearing.  Motion by 

Hawkins, supported by Denny that the Saranac Board of Education go into Closed 

Session for the purpose of a student hearing at 6:00 p.m. returning to open session at 6:30 

p.m.  Yes Votes:  Denny, Hawkins, LaWarre & Tutak-Hill.  Motion Carried. 

 

Motion by Tutak-Hill, supported by Denny that the Saranac Board of Education not expel 

the student. Yes Votes:  Denny, Hawkins, LaWarre & Tutak-Hill.  Motion Carried. 

 

COMMENTS FROM GUESTS:  None. 

 

OTHER:  None 

 

There being no further business to come before the Board at this time, and no objection, 

the meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m. 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

     Brent Denny 

     Secretary Pro-Tem     


